
Rainbow Valley Bridge Construction
Terwillegar Drive Expansion - Stage Two

Starting February 9, 2024, construction on the Rainbow Valley Bridge located on
Whitemud Drive will begin. Rainbow Valley Bridge will be widened to accommodate four
lanes in each direction. During construction, the westbound lanes will be closed, with
two-way traffic redirected to the eastbound lane. Site preparation will begin on February
2 to accommodate construction.

Traffic Accommodation
Two lanes on Whitemud Drive will remain open in each direction during peak hours, with
additional partial closures expected during off-peak hours as necessary. The existing
sidewalk will be removed and a safe pedestrian detour route through Whitemud Creek
Ravine will be provided during construction. Access to Snow Valley and the Rainbow
Valley Campground will be maintained throughout the project.

For More Information:
The City understands construction is disruptive and impacts the infrastructure people
use daily. Thank you to Edmontonians for their patience as this project is completed.
Please allow for additional travel time and drive with care.

For more information about the project, please visit: edmonton.ca/TerwillegarDrive

For questions or concerns, please contact:
Ryan Drummond
Project Manager
City of Edmonton
ryan.drummond@edmonton.ca
780-691-3388

Alyssa Dudek
Project Manager
Graham Construction
alyssa.dudek@graham.ca
587-689-5836
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Image 2 - Shared Use Path Detour


